In September 2020, ADFAS HOBART decided to hold a Focus Group to gain a snapshot view of members and obtain feedback on the following issues:
	+  Online lecture delivery
	+ Satisfaction on what the group is offering membership at this time as a result of the recent 
	   pandemic and allowing for restrictions in the current climate
	+  Provide a forum for invited members to put forward ideas for future activities.
Goal
To facilitate a representative group of Hobart ADFAS members to focused discussion and provide feedback on the current situation of ADFAS online lectures and consider future directions.
Target audience
6-8 representative members working with 2 facilitators from the committee.
Attendees were selected with consideration of age, gender and willingness to contribute.
Questions
The following questions were put to the group for them to consider and to stimulate discussion.
1. What do you enjoy most about ADFAS membership?
2. On a scale of 1-5 (5 highest appreciation) how have you enjoyed the online lectures that have been presented this year?
3. Under Covid -19 restrictions what would you like ADFAS to offer you?
4. Do you have any thoughts about ADFAS subscriptions?
Moderate group
The small group of 6 members were asked to be succinct in their comments as a tight timeframe was designed for the hour meeting.  Participants were open and honest in their comments and contributed some valuable ideas and feedback.  One facilitator lead discussion and the other note taker.
Analyse
A detailed report was made with suggestions that are now being acted upon by the committee.  One of these is to have Tasmanian lecturers - for the first half of 2021 we have contracted local lecturers who would not normally be available.  
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